
Bangladesh Medical Society of NSW. 

 

BMS-NSW invites all Bangladeshi doctors in NSW to our annual scientific meeting 

and AGM on the 23rd of August, Saturday. It will be held from 8am till 5pm at the  

Sapphire function centre, 7 Station road, Auburn. 

The scientific programme will include CPR training and presentations by various 

local doctors on a myriad of interesting topics followed by AGM where our new 

committee will be formed. The full details of the programme is available on our 

website.  

CPR training from 8:30am-10am 

Scientific meeting from 10:30am-1pm 

AGM from 2pm-5pm 

 

Registration fees are $100 for doctors working full time, and $25 for AMC 

candidates. Morning tea, lunch and afternoon snacks are all included in the 

program. 

Please pay/register at our website BMS-NSW.  

The scientific sessions will be an engaging experience for all who attend.  

We hope your active participation will make this a very successful programme.  

 

Dr. N. J. Chowdhury  

President BMS-NSW 


